
TOWN OF UNION 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Town of Union hereby notifies participants, beneficiaries, applicants, employees, including 
those with impaired vision or hearing, and unions or professional organizations holding 
collective bargaining or professional agreements with the Town of Union that it does not 
discriminate on the bases of handicapped status in admission or access to, or treatment or 
employment in its federally assisted programs and activities.  The below listed person has been 
designated to coordinate compliance with the nondiscrimination requirements contained in the 
Department of Housing and Urban Development’s (HUD) regulations implementing Section 504 
(24 CFR Part 8. Dated June 2, 1988).   
 

Paul A. Nelson 
Planning Director 

3111 East Main Street 
Endwell, New York 13760 

Phone:  607-786-2977 
 


